- DZBeckler,khb

} -!gggi:&g?ul [
2114 mwsms_ ‘
47453

Dear Genaral Loper:

I connection with the prodlem of Argus classification, I
attaching & minute of the President’s Sclence Advisory (
o March 16, 1959, which reflects the Committse attitude
continued security classification. :

Although the basic decision on Argus classification has

resclved, i.s. the question of relsase of yield, precise
and locetions. R {s hoped that we can aow move forward t
resolve these questions well in advance of the meeting of
National Academy of Sclences on April 27-29. Iam wri
Mr. Hugh Cdishaw of the ICY Comnmitteo to suggess that ef
be mads inscfar as possible to accelarate the preparation
acisntific papers for resview and tc davalop the sclentific
mentz for relaxation of classification where necsasary for
understaading of the scientific data.

Ism sending a copy of this letter to Mr. (Odishaw and
General Starbird.

Cordially,

Darid Z. Backler
Executive Cfficer
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CC: Mr. Odishaw, NAS.
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